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Ref: 059/05-PPD/2023 
 
May 25, 2023 
 
TO: KEPSA Members 
 

RE:  KEPSA GOVERNING COUNCIL NOMINATIONS (2023-2025) 

 

Receive warm greetings from KEPSA. 

 

We take this opportunity to thank you most sincerely for your commitment and 

continued support to KEPSA over the years.  

 

We wish to inform you that we are in the process of preparing for our 19th Annual 

General Meeting (AGM) that will include change of some leaders at the board and 

governing council level.   

 

As sector board members, to be considered for the position of the chair or vice chair of a 

sector by the Governing Council (GC) nominating committee of the Board you need to be 

a paid-up member. The Committee will meet before the AGM to review the sector boards 

to align with KEPSA’s new strategic focus, and make recommendations for the 2023-2025 

Governing Council members to be appointed by members at the AGM. 

 

The AGM will be held on Thursday, June 15, 2023 at the Sarova Panafric Hotel, 

starting with members’ breakfast from 7.15am followed by the AGM at 8.00a.m. We will 

thereafter hold a session with our Chief Guest, Hon. Moses Kuria, Cabinet Secretary for 

Investments, Trade and Industry who will meet with the KEPSA Leadership, make a 

keynote speech and engage with members in a plenary session. 

 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Carole Kariuki, EBS, MBS, HSC 
Chief Executive Officer 


